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YOUR FRIENDSHIP AND BACKING for Sue and me in this worldwide outreach effort of Open Air 

Campaigners continues to be a blessing and produce much spiritual fruit.  Thank you for your faithfulness. 

 

A GREAT EXAMPLE OF SUCH FRUIT is the 

ministry of  Bruno Costa and his wife, Camila.  They came 

on staff with us 23 years ago in Brazil and are based in 

Campinas, in the State of São Paulo which has become the 

national base for the ministry in that country.  Both Bruno 

and Camila are Bible College graduates in Theology and 

have incredible opportunities for outreach, 

especially in the public schools.  After one of 

their recent school meetings, the vice-

principal came to Bruno to talk about the 

meeting.  He was very touched by the 

message and mentioned that he was in his last 

year of work, since he was going to retire 

soon.  He emphasized how much the message 

meant to him at this point in his life.  A short 

while later, Bruno went to get a glass of water 

and saw this man sharing the message with a 

fellow teacher through the pictures he took 

with his phone!  

 

IT’S ALWAYS AWESOME to see how 

wonderfully God uses our staff team as they 

share God’s Word with others.  Thank you, 

again, for being part of our support team so 

we can help other OAC missionaries here in 

the States 

and in over 

30 

countries 

around the 

world like 

Bruno and 

Camila.


